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CHILD NUTRITION BOARD REPORT 

SEPTEMBER 22, 2020

LYNNE KEENAN, DIRECTOR

SUMMER FOOD SERVICE PROGRAM
 The USDA has extended the Summer Food Service Program to December 31, 2020. 

We will still be serving children ages 0-18.

PANDEMIC EBT
 The P-EBT has been extended for the month of September. All students enrolled in 

Browning Public Schools for the month of September will be receiving this benefit. All 
benefits will be issued by September 30, 2020. Families will be receiving new cards. 

NATIONAL SCHOOL LUNCH WEEK
 National School Lunch week is October 12-16, 2020. We have some activities planned 

and we will be giving out some incentives.

REIMBURSEMENT
 The reimbursement for August 2020 $57,625.90


